From: Mary Schlatterer

To: Reg-Comment
Subject: RE: Permanent Moratorium
Date: Monday, September 16, 2019 4:00:44 AM

Dear Governor Hutchinson and ADEQ:

I support the Rule Changes to Rules 5 and 6 for a permanent swine CAFO
Moratorium in the Buffalo National River Watershed as stated in docket numbers
#19-002-R and #19-003-R.

Thank you.

Mary Schlatterer

Sent from my iPad
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